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NAN
Maybe this nurse who happens to 
have a name---Lucia--is part of his 
healing. Maybe that’s the best 
thing for him. 

JACKIE
Oh no. He knows better.

NAN
Better than what?
You’ve never even met her.

LISA
Don’t make a big deal about it and 
it’ll just fade away. 

NAN
Why does it have to fade away? It 
sounds pretty serious. 

LISA
Nah!

JACKIE
I’ll talk to Joey and straighten 
him out.

LISA
Please, Jackie, don’t stress Joey. 
He has to be in good shape to be 
eligible for the clinical trial. I 
mean...if that what..

NAN
What clinical trial? 

LISA
If...if...if he needs that. I don’t 
know. God forbid. 

JACKIE
I’m not going to upset him!

LISA
He’s a little mixed up, that’s all.

NAN
No he’s not. 
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LISA
What’s wrong with Julie Ann?

JACKIE
She’s a nice girl. They make a cute 
couple.

NAN
You two just like her because she’s 
Italian and pretty but not too 
pretty, and kind of smart but not 
too smart...not the kind of smart 
where she’d actually come up with 
an original idea, like...like that 
janitor who invented Flamin’ Hot 
Doritos or like where she’d write a 
book on sex slaves in Jacobean 
London. Julie Ann just kind of goes 
along with the crowd like ravioli 
in gravy; eats a lot but not too 
much ‘cause then she’d be a slob, 
or maybe, god forbid, fat, but she 
doesn’t eat too little, because 
that’s not Italian. Drinks white 
wine, never shots ‘cause that’s not 
ladylike. And she wears tight tops, 
but not too tight, definitely no 
nipple action And definitely no 
tattoos. And she probably slept 
with one other guy before Joey, but 
he was a steady boyfriend because a 
good girl like Julie Ann would 
never just have a drunken-who-cares 
hook up.

KATHY
What are you going on about? Julie 
Ann is a sweet...

NAN
Because otherwise you’d slut shame 
her. 

JACKIE
What the hell is slut shaming?
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NAN
Shaming a woman because she’s 
expressing her sexuality as if that 
were the moral equivalent of other 
harmful behaviors like lying or 
violence.

JACKIE
Who’s ashamed of what? All I know 
is I like Julie Ann.

NAN
Good old Julie Ann. (Nan salutes). 
Majoring in marketing at Rutgers, 
will find a job at Macy’s and give 
everybody access to her employee 
discount because that’s kind of 
illegal but not totally illegal but 
shows loyalty to the family. And 
you think she’s just going to marry 
Joey and not move too far away 
because she wants to be close to 
her mother in Marlton...what will 
their kids names be? I 
know...Francesca and Jake! Both 
with full thick heads of dark hair 
and that light olive skin that 
browns in the summer and then 
lightens up just right so you’d 
never mistake them for Puerto 
Rican. 

LISA
What’s wrong with all that?

NAN
She’s a shallow selfish bitch.

JACKIE
C’mon, Nan. Take it easy. OK. OK. 
She’s not smart like you, but...

NAN
...I see right through her. She 
wants everyone to think she’s all 
that, but deep down inside, she’s a 
nut job. And Joey knows it.
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